
 

 
 
Date April 11th, 2020 
 
Dear Kinnikinnick Families,  
Happy Easter from all of us at Kinnikinnick!!   
Thank you everyone for your support and understanding as we navigate this new reality.  We 
hope you are all healthy and staying safe.   
 
This week you will be contacted by your child’s classroom teacher as we begin to roll out an 
educational framework.  If you have not heard from someone from Kinnikinnick please email 
your child’s teacher(email available on our website) or myself.  Our staff will continue to be 
available for support if there are any questions or additional supports needed. 
 
Every teacher has planned according to the needs of their class as well as the individual needs 
of all the students in their care.  There is no blueprint for teaching in this new reality.  Although 
this is not what we are used to, we are all making the best of it.  As time goes on we will 
continue to engage students in their new learning environment and educational plans.  We 
recognize that each family is unique with different needs and support from home will look 
different for all.   
 
Currently, we are making plans for families to be able to come to the school and pick up their 
child’s belongings, this will not be for student portfolio’s or projects, just essential items.  This is 
going to look different for each class. Please stay tuned for more info to come to you next 
week. 
Additionally, plans are being made in the district to distribute technology to those students who 
will be requiring a device to support their learning. We ask for your patience as we work this 
out district-wide. Information will be provided as it becomes available. 
I’ve also attached a document for any family needing support at this time from our outside 
community agencies.  
Thank you all for your continued support to our teachers and staff. 
Stay safe, 
Bernadette Marie 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 


